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Brian Lynn and Erik Rome Provide Guest Column to
Ingram's Magazine

August 21, 2019

The Ingram's August issue features a guest column co-written by Brian Lynn and Erik Rome. The article,

"How Losing ‘Stretch IRAs' Could Affect You," looks at how individuals with significant retirement accounts

and their beneficiaries could be impacted if Congress eliminates ‘stretch IRAs' and adopts the Setting Every

Community Up for Retirement Enhancement Act of 2019 ("SECURE Act").


